
 

 

 

 

 
 

          

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

          






 


 

 

Licensing Enquiries 
From: 
To: 
Subject: RE: Statutory notice - Tyne and Wear Passenger Transport Executive 
Date: 04 August 2022 11:26:57 
Attachments: image003.png 

Good morning 

Thank you for giving Transport for London the opportunity to comment on Tyne and Wear’s 
Passenger Transport Executive licence. 

We have reviewed the documents and I can confirm that we have no comments to make. 

Kind regards 

Joanne Parker 

Joanne Parker | SHE Manager  | Management Systems Team 
Transport for London 
Mobile: 
E-Mail: 

From: Licensing Enquiries <licensing.enquiries@orr.gov.uk> 
Sent: 14 July 2022 14:51 
To: Licensing Enquiries <licensing.enquiries@orr.gov.uk> 
Subject: Statutory notice - Tyne and Wear Passenger Transport Executive 

Dear all, 

This email is a formal notification that the Office of Rail and Road (ORR) is minded to grant the licence 
mentioned in the notice to Tyne and Wear Passenger Transport Executive. 

A copy of the cover letter and notice is on ORR’s website here. The consultation ends on 11 August 2022. 

If you have any comments on this proposal please contact us at licensing.enquiries@orr.gov.uk. 

Kind regards, 

The Licensing Team 

The Licensing Team
Email: licensing.enquiries@orr.gov.uk
25 Cabot Square, London E14 4QZ
W:
 https://orr.gov.uk/ T: @railandroad 

ORR protects the interests of rail and road users, improving the
safety, value and performance of railways and roads today and
in the future 
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